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The movie studios are raking in huge profits, and yet they are asking 
the Federal Government to give them more and more power and to give the 
people fewer and fewer constitutional protections.  This is pure, old-
fashioned greed.  Their continuing refusal to widely adopt online 
business opportunities is hindering progress. In an age where consumers 
are screaming for on-demand access, the studios are frantically adding 
restrictions to maximize their revenues while completely ignoring all 
market signals.  Why should my taxes go toward subsidizing their greed 
and stupidity? 

Guy Macon 
 

<http://www.GuyMacon.com/> 

Telephone:
 
1-714-388-8648 <-- Cell Phone I keep in my pocket
 
1-714-388-8647 <-- Cell Phone my wife carries -- she takes messages
 
1-714-670-1687 <-- Home phone (cell phone is better)
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BUENA PARK CA
 
90620-1328
 

mailto:IntellectualProperty@omb.eop.gov



